. Uregon Water Resources Department

North Mall Office Building
Iohn A. Kitzhaber, MD, Governor 725 SUInmer Street NE, Suite A

Thank You

503-986-0900
FAX 503-986-0904

September 24, 2014

Gen Hubert

Deschutes River Conservancy
700 NW Hill St.

Bend, Oregon 97701

Dear Gen:

Thank you for participating in the Short-Term Instream Leasing Program. I want to express
appreciation for your participation in this program and cooperation in helping to improve
streamflows for fish and aquatic life.

Enclosed is a copy of final order approving instream lease application IL-1376. The final order
includes identification of certain acreage that the Department was not able to lease to instream
use (see Finding of Fact No. 4). If you have any questions, please call me at (503) 986-0884.

Sincerely,

W
Laura Wilke
Flow Restoration Program Coordinator

c: Jeremy Giffin, Watermaster District 11
Bob Wood, Watermaster District 3
Arnold Irrigation District, Co-Lessor
File IL-1376



